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Standardisation of High Cube Surcharges - 01st October 
 

 
31st August 2020 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
 

A review of High Cube equipment cost & availability and its impact on 
vessel capacity necessitates an adjustment and standardisation of our High 

Cube surcharges which will be applicable from the 01st of October. 
 

 
On the Australia, New Zealand and inter-island trades on which High Cube 

equipment is made available, the High Cube surcharge will be standardised 

across all markets at USD 150 per teu. 
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Pacific Direct Line  


